
 

 
 Forest School 

Christmas 
Decoration Session 

Open to all 3 – 4 year old children & their parent/carer! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Wednesday December 5th 1.15-2.15 
 

Join us for a FREE session at our lovely 
on site Forest School 

                      
 

Spaces are limited so if you would like to know more or to book a place, please 
contact the school office C/o Mrs Hazell office@cadmoreendschool.org  

 
BOOKING IS ESSENTIAL 

 

mailto:office@cadmoreendschool.org

